
 
 

 

 

 

 

May 15, 2024 

 

 

Dear 3rd Grade Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

The Moving Up ceremony will take place in the Multi-Purpose Room on Thursday, June 6, 2024 at 

 10 AM. 

 

Each Student will be permitted to have 6 guests attend.  

Please send your child’s homeroom teacher the names of the guests by May 31, 2024. 

 

There will be tables next to the DP basketball court (out back) for you to leave any congratulation posters 

you may have or you may leave them leaning against the basketball court fence. Guests are strongly 

urged to park on Narumson Street, Park, Lennox, or Forrest Avenues, leave signs against the DP 

basketball court, and walk around DP to the MPR main doors.  

 

After the ceremony ends, there will be a brief intermission where parents and guests will exit the MPR out 

to the basketball courts to retrieve the signs and assemble along the pathway for the celebratory parade.   

 

Due to security procedures, NO Deane-Porter or Forrestdale siblings/students may attend the ceremony. 

Additionally, NO guests may bring a purse, any type of bags or signs, etc. will be permitted in the MPR.  .  

Please leave all purses and bags in your car or at home.   Please understand the security procedures 

have been developed in collaboration with all Administration, local police, as well as best practices used 

within Monmouth County.   

 

Street parking only. 

 

 

I thank you in advance for your understanding and compliance with our school security procedures. 

 

 

 

 

Shari Feeney, Principal 


